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Alyssa Bryant

From: Martha Oswald
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 8:19 AM
To: Alyssa Bryant
Subject: FW: Polymet permit

 
 
From: Carol Kivi [mailto:ckivi@d.umn.edu]  
Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2016 6:14 PM 
To: Council <Council@duluthmn.gov> 
Subject: Polymet permit 

 
 
 
Dear Councilors, 

Please support the resolution to ask the DNR for an evidentiary hearing on the PolyMet “Permit to Mine” application. 
It is very important to hear all the evidence for and against the mine. Our environment and water are much to 
important to risk without an exhaustive investigation on the facts. 

Thank you. 
Carol Kivi 
--  
Carol Kivi, Instructor 
ckivi@d.umn.edu 
University of Minnesota Duluth 
Department of Psychology 
332 Bohannon Hall 
218-726-7621 

 


